
5th November 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,
On my visits to class it has been great to see so much focused learning taking place. 
Year 4 have been learning all about the digestive system. To compliment this, in reading and 
English, the children have been studying the book ‘Illumanatomy’. Pupils have studied 
grammatical features within the text, working towards the goal of writing their own 
explanation text. In addition, children have been looking inside the human body with a 
magic, three-colour lens and x-ray from head to toe to discover how your body works.
Reading, as always has been of the highest priority with children being listened to, and 
read to regularly. The passion for reading in both Park View and Blacklow is infectious. The children and staff are 
so excited for the visit from the author P.G. Bell on the 26th November. 
Next Thursday, 11th November, we will as always be hosting a full school celebration of Armistice Day. Parents 
and grandparents will be invited onto the school yard from 10.50am. The celebrations will follow our normal 
format. If you can attend please do. It would be lovely to see you all there. 
Have a peaceful weekend.
Mr Kenny – Executive Headteacher

Mr D Kenny – Executive Headteacher

Still not booked in
Pizza day

Mr D Kenny
Executive Headteacher

Star of the week
Congratulations to this week’s 

Stars. We are very proud of you.
NURSERY: Teddy Foster

Sophia Constantinou
RECEPTION: Nancy Edwards
YEAR 1: Harley Morgan
YEAR 2: Charlie Jones
YEAR 3: Lottie Gossage
YEAR 4: Mila McGee-Inman
YEAR 5: Daisy Chesters
YEAR 6: Ben Richardson
PPA: Isabelle Carribine
Afterschool: Leo Henderson

Headteacher Message

.

National Donut Day
Today is National Donut Day, the 
day that doughnut lovers come 
together and celebrate this snack. 
The largest doughnut bakery is  
Entenmann’s doughnut bakery in 
the United States, and makes 780 
million doughnuts each year, wow 
that is some serious donut making. 
How will 
you celebrate 
National Donut 
Day?

YEAR ATTENDANCE 
THIS WEEK:

NURSERY 98.8%

RECEPTION 98.3%

Y1 96.7%

Y2 99.1%

Y3 97.5%

Y4 96.6%

Y5 100%

Y6 95.8%

TOTAL 97.9%

YEAR TO DATE 96.2%

Terrific Timekeepers
Can we remind Parents/Carers
that doors open at 8.20am.
Our terrific timekeepers for this week
are our pupils from Y4 and Y6. A few 
children are just missing the gate, 
please leave the house a few minutes 
earlier to ensure you are on time.

What Do I Do Outside School
Well done to Lily from Y5. Lily dances 
with Lee Valley Majestics Majorettes
and won dancer of the week ! She has 
been very busy and 
has already learnt two 
new routines ready for
the competitions which 
start in March. I’m sure 
you’ll knock their socks 
off in March!

Maths Week
Next week is Maths Week and we 
have a number of fun activities to 
celebrate the subject! Please keep an 
eye out for updates on Class Dojo and 
our Twitter page. It’s dress up day on 
Monday, to celebrate Maths Week, 
come to school dressed up as a 
rockstar or something maths related 
(something with numbers, shapes or 
patterns etc). We cant wait to see 
your outfits!

Poppy Appeal
We will be selling Poppies
next week to support The Royal 
British Legion. Please remember to 
bring your donations in next week to 
support this charity. 



FOCUS OF THE WEEK

. 

Dates for your diary
8th November: TT Rock Stars Dress Up Day
11th November: Remembrance Day
16th November: Nursery Parent Phonics   

Workshop
16th November: Nursery Rhyme Week
26th November: Author PG Bell visiting school
8th June: Y6 JCA Trip

LATE PICK UP FROM SCHOOL
If children are not collected at the normal pick up 
time of 2.50pm OR are late being collected from an 
afterschool activity, they will go into afterschool 
which is chargeable as follows:
½ hour from school close time= £3 per day   
1 hour from school close time= £5 per day
anything after a 1 hour stay up until 5.30pm = £10 per day
(Late after 5.30pm - £1 for every minute late)

WORDS OF THE WEEK
MATHS – Estimate
ENGLISH – Curious

Yoga Mania
Yoga sessions for all children started back up and running in school this week. It was great to see all the 
children focusing on their mind and body. We look forward to joining in more sessions during this term.

This year’s fireworks display on the waterfront has been 
cancelled again by Liverpool City Council due to fears 
over crowd sizes, please find below a list of alternative 
venues.
Lingham Park, Moreton
Mayer Park, Bebington
Woodchurch Leisure Centre, Woodchurch
Mersey Park, Birkenhead
Leasowe Adventure Playground, Leasowe
Refreshment Rooms, Wirral
Waterloo Lawn Tennis Club
Hurlston Hall, Ormskirk
Pleasureland, Southport
Southport Rugby Football Club
Chester Racecourse, Chester
Newton-Le-Willows Sports Club


